
Items for our TREASURE BOX COLLECTION

These are  UNUSED and NEW "treasures" (pencils, erasers, 
bubbles, stickers, goody bag leftovers, etc.).
The treasure box is filled with fun items that our Meyer staff and 
educators will use as prizes and rewards for our children. 

LEGO 
We are accepting LEGO of all kind, from Duplo blocks down to the 
smallest pieces. We will take any LEGO blocks you're looking to 
get rid of (used or new). 

In support of MPL's ongoing GREEN INITIATIVE, we are collecting:

Please place your items in a bag and label it "treasure box" or "LEGO." 
Students can bring the bag to school in their backpacks or families can 
drop them off at the main office.  

Questions? Please email us at meyerparentleaders73.5@gmail.com
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